
Subject: Re: Why glibc-2.4 and not glibc-2.3 is needed for U++ on Linux?
Posted by guido on Thu, 22 Feb 2007 13:12:09 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Try the latest deb. It works on glib-2.3 systems too.
I'm running Debian unstable.

Once you got a working copy of TheIDE, you can easily 
upgrade from sources later on, if you want to. Don't
need to, though.
The toolkit has to be build locally with every upgrade
anyhow. The packages only have TheIDE in binary form.

Guido
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